
 

Attention 3rd Grade Parents 
Recorder Order Form 

 
Next school year your student will be learning the recorder! This will set a strong 

foundation for reading music, discovering playing songs as an ensemble in a group and will lead 
up to the exciting Recorder Concert that will take place in school this coming year. The 

fundamentals learned on the recorder will most certainly inspire students when picking out their 
formal instruments at the end of the school year. 

The Musical Association of Plainview-Old Bethpage (MAPOB) is happy to announce 
we now have made it easier to purchase your recorders! Recorders will be available for 

purchase and delivered to each school at the beginning of the school year. The Yamaha brand 
recorder is the recommended choice and it is suggested students keep one recorder at home and 

one in school so they do not have to worry about forgetting it on instructional days. 

This purchase will also help MAPOB to continue to support student scholarships 
& musical programs we offer in our schools such as the very popular Musical 

Instrument Zoo open to all your 3rd graders to attend on March 10th, 2020! 
 

Yamaha Recorders are 1 for $10.00 or 2 for $18.00 
                                                       (Case included) 

 
*Please place your order by 8/1/2019 to guarantee September  
delivery to school. Feel free to call with any questions 

 
Janet Herman 
President 
(516) 902-5222 

 

Student’s Name____________________________ Parent ______________________________ 

E-Mail Address (to confirm order) ________________________ Phone ___________________ 

Elementary School Attending ____________________________________________ 

How many recorders do you wish to order _____.  Please make checks payable to:  MAPOB 

   

MAIL TO:      MAPOB Recorders 
                      C/o Janet Herman 

49 Knickerbocker Rd E 
Plainview, New York 11803 

 
                                                                                                 

   “Like” us on 
Facebook to find 

out about upcoming 
MAPOB events & 

updates on district 
musical groups 


